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I lived in Portland for over 15 years. I now live on the coast having felt the need to get 

out of Portland and anywhere in Multnomah County as a result of the flagrant drug 

use on the streets, in the parks and sidewalks.  Really - did I want to have outings 

with my grandchildren and subject them to this disgrace and our lawmaker's inability 

to actual ACT like lawmakers for the greater good??  Certainly not.  

 

Please, please, please take action! It's not about you, but about the future you are 

creating for children and the elderly who are subjected to this disgrace and who have 

little to no voice but to remove themselves from, not only Multnomah County, but the 

State of Oregon. 


